
Spending Ideas

Subcommittees Second Hand Uniform

Dad’s Group

Do you think the students or school are

missing anything? Would they benefit from

something new?

Submit your ideas by clicking HERE.

Applecross SHS P&C
Newsletter

WELCOME

Welcome to our first P&C Newsletter! Welcome to our new committee members

and thank you to everyone who has contributed to the P&C Allocations and

Building Funds, see below for what we have funded this year.

The next P&C General meeting is on the 28  July at 6pm th

near the school reception, everyone is welcome.

We have a Facebook Page, follow us at (click below):

https://www.facebook.com/AXSHSPC

DADS WE NEED YOU!

We are looking for a Dad or a group of

Dads to take over the Dad’s Group

Initiative.

Includes organising events for Dad’s as

well as mixed events for Dad’s and

children creating a social and support

space.

Contact us on axshspc@gmail.com

Second hand uniform is selling well. Thank

you for all the donations!

Opening Hours are Tuesday 7:30-8:30 on:

May 20  th

June 3rd

June 10th

Volunteers Needed
We are looking for someone(s) to take over

the second hand uniform shop as well as

volunteers to help out on the tuesday

mornings. If you are able to help out

please get in touch at axshspc@gmail.com

We have subcommittees for Art, Music and

Tennis. If you would like to join any of

these subcommittees please attend their

next meeting, or get in touch to help out.

Dates for the next committee meeting:

ART -Sat 9  August in the art block.th

TENNIS - Tue 27  May in theth

Classroom Next to the Tennis Courts.

MUSIC 24th July in the room next to the

Performing Arts Center.

https://www.cognitoforms.com/ApplecrossSHSPC/AXSHSPCIdeasForSpending
https://www.cognitoforms.com/ApplecrossSHSPC/AXSHSPCIdeasForSpending
https://www.cognitoforms.com/ApplecrossSHSPC/AXSHSPCIdeasForSpending
https://www.cognitoforms.com/ApplecrossSHSPC/AXSHSPCIdeasForSpending
https://www.facebook.com/AXSHSPC


Spending Approvals 2025

Newsletter
LOGO Competition

The P&C needs a logo, we are inviting all students to enter the

compeition to design one for us. Win a gift voucher!

                                Details are on the flyer below

Core and House Rewards

Year 11 and 12 Revision Classes

Year 10 Core Camp

Model Sail Boats

New House Flags

New Blazers

Outdoor Wheelchair Accessible

Tables

Graduation Sashes

Graduation Gowns to be used for

this and future years

Photoelectric Effect Machine to be

used by Science Classes

30 New Outdoor Tables and Seats

to be put near the Canteen and

other open spaces 

Canteen

Volunteers

Thank you to all our canteen volunteers!

If you have time to help out, any days make

a difference please get in touch!

Canteen Committee

We are looking for interested volunteers to

work on a canteen committee. If you are

able to help please join us on the 26  May

at 6:30 at Dome at Deep Water Point.

th

MUSIC

At our latest General Meeting we made

several spending approvals including;

The first music concert of the year is the

 Djeran (Autumn) Concert on the 23 May in

the School’s Performing Arts Center.

Tickets are available at (click link)

www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1396856

To help out on the

night (click below)

https://volunteersignup.org/WJFXX

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1396856


Applecross SHS P&C Logo Competition

* Parents or guardians of students with submissions will not be included in judging panel.

1. Paragraph outlining any details you would like the committee to know about your logo such

as inspiration, meanings, use of colour, community representations etc 

2. Logo itself both with a white and clear background

3. Email your submission to the P&C email axshspc@gmail.com with your Name, Year,

Contact Details, Paragraph and Logo.

Judging is carried out by the Applecross SHS P&C Executive Committee* based upon the following
criteria;

How well the design represents the Committee and its Volunteers 
Design meaning and reasoning 
Use of colour
Professionalism

By submiting an entry the winners agree to provide all rights and usage of the logo to the
Applecross SHS P&C for their use. 

Help us find a logo! The Applecross SHS P&C Association is seeking a logo to represent us
and the community we serve. It is to be used in all our communications including
documents, emails, social media platforms, any applications made to government, grants
etc. This logo needs to reflect the Parents and Citizens of our community that make up the
volunteers community spirit that they bring.

Who is eligible to submit an entry? – any Applecross SHS Student attending in 2025.

Prizes 

First Place Certificate and $100 Gift Voucher
Second Place Certificate and $50 Gift Voucher

Consider how your logo can be used as;

1. Letterhead with the logo and name of the P&C to be used for document headers and

communcations

2. Facebok Logo

3. Logo with the P&C name for an email signature

Your submission must include;

Entries Close Sunday 27th of July 2025

Winners will be announced 11th August 2025



https://volunteersignup.org/WJFXX

